
MINNESOTA OFFICE OF ADMINISTRATIVE HEARINGS 

Mailing Address: 
P.O. Box 64620 
St. Paul, Minnesota 55164-0620 

July 28, 2010 

VIAE-MAIL 

600 North Robert Street 
Saint Paul, Minnesota 55101 

Lori Kasella, Acting City Administrator 
Little Falls City Hall 
P.O. Box 244 
1 00 N .E. 7'h A venue 
Little Falls, MN 56345-0244 

Re: OA-1491 & OA-1491-1 Little Falls/Belle Prairie Township 

Voice: (651) 361-7900 
ITY: (651) 361-7878 
Fax: (651) 361-7936 

(Joint Resolution Signed 7-19-10/7-12-10; MnDOT Highway 371 right-of-way 
and Central MN Ethanol Cooperative Property; 73.67 acres) 

Dear Ms. Kasella: 

The Office of Administrative Hearings acknowledges receipt of the joint resolution for orderly 
annexation between the City of Little Falls and Belle Prairie Township. Please refer to the 
above-referenced docket number in any future correspondence relating to this proceeding. 

This matter has been scheduled for review. If you have any questions, please contact this office. 

Qt~V\l ~-~-111~ 
Christine M. Scotillo, Executive Director 
Municipal Boundary Adjustments 
651-361-7910 
christine. scotillo@state.mn. us 
www.mba.state.mn.us 

CMS:kjl 

c: Virginia Tembreull, Belle Prairie Township Clerk (via U.S. Mail) 


